
 

 

Year 11 GCSE Results – 22nd August 2024 

Parents, staff and governors are proud of the achievements of all students receiving their GCSE results today. 

Students have worked hard over the last three years in preparing for exams and it was fantastic to be able to 

congratulate them as they received their results from 8.00am this morning.  

Many students will be returning to JMF6 to study A-Levels while others will be joining local colleges to follow a 

range of vocational pathways. We wish them all the best of luck, whatever their next steps may be. 

Amongst many excellent results Nathaniel received 9 grade 9s 

and 2 grade 8s, Hebe, Annabel and Iestyn also achieved high 

numbers of grade 7s and 8s.  Abigail, Timothy, Lois and Lee all 

made exceptional progress. 

 

Pictured are a selection of students celebrating their results. 

Top left: Iestyn and Nathaniel. Top right: Lois. 

Below left: Annabel, Timothy, Eleyna, Lee, Brynmore and Hebe. 

Below right: Abigail, Zoe, Enya and Eva. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Alastiar West 

Headteacher 


